

August 23, 2017

Sergeant Jason Selzer North Port Police Department 4980 City Hall Blvd. North Port, Florida 34286

Dear Sergeant Selzer:

Please be advised that Action Labor of Florida a/k/a Staffing Connection is pleased to offer the City of North Port the opportunity to "piggyback" on the City of Sarasota's contract for School Crossing Guard Services – RFP#15-33BK.

Our team is looking forward to providing these services and working with the City of North Port.

Sincerely,

Sharron Cook

Staffing Connection/Action Labor of Florida, LLC Branch Manager-School Crossing Guard Division